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Writing Essay No. 1 
Given:  Wednesday, January 26, 2022 
Due:  Monday, January 31, 2022: 1:30pm (Google Drive) 
 
Assignment: 
 
Your first writing essay consists of reading the following blog and thoughts that are accessible 
through the link on my web page, and offer your personal comments on its contents as how they 
relate to your first design foray during the 2022 Fall semester: 
 

https://atelierdehahn.com/architectural-education-some-thoughts-on-teaching-part-2/ 
https://atelierdehahn.com/wp-content/uploads/Some-thoughts-on-architecture.pdf 

 
This will enable you to recap your strength and opportunities as well as set firm and robust goals 
for this spring semester.  
 
Deliverables: 
Please pay attention to the deliverables required for each assignment (essays, charettes, design 
projects, etc). Careful attention must be paid to the specifics of the requirements including, but not 
limited to, length and format of essay, date and time due, start time of presentations, details of 
presentations, (e.g., all project requirements, size of uploaded file, name and nomenclature of the 
file, location of the file, caps and lower case in file names,etc.). 
 
Failure to not comply with these details and any requirements will result in a highest possible grade 
of C+ on that assignment. I believe that this will assist you as you move forward toward your 
professional goals. 
 

1. Essay shall be between 350 - 450 words, Arial Font, Size 12, Single line format spacing. 
2. Essay shall be titled: WritingEssay1_S2022_Firstname (e.g., WritingEssay1_S2022-

_John) 
3. Essay shall be set in the shared Google Drive (ARCH2016_S2022_DEHAHN) under your 

name (John Doe), folder name (Project 1), and folder (Writing Essay 1) 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions pertaining to the above content prior to Friday. I 
very much look forward reading your essays. 
 


